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Shooting 
 
New Braunfels, Texas —  On today’s date, at approximately 8:00pm, the New Braunfels Police Department 
and the New Braunfels Fire Department were dispatched to the 600 block of Cherokee Boulevard for a 
report of a gun shot victim.   
 
Officers arrived to find that an argument between neighbors had led to a single gunshot being fired from a 
handgun, with one victim, a 33-year old male from New Braunfels, suffering a single gunshot wound to the 
abdomen.  New Braunfels EMS transported the victim by ground to the San Antonio Military Medical 
Center in serious condition. 
 
As of this release, the scene of the shooting is no longer an active crime scene and there is no danger to the 
public.  New Braunfels Police Department detectives are currently interviewing those involved in the 
incident and the case remains an ongoing investigation.  Further details will be released as they become 
available.	
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